
Term 1 Ends   

16th April 

3rd May 

Teacher only Day 

 

Term 2 Start 

4th May 

 

7th May 

Students First 

Aid Course 

 

BoT Meeting Dates 

27th May & 

24thJune 

 

31st May 

Yr 7 & Yr 8    

NYLD 

Dunedin 

 

Juniors              

Ice Skating 

Every Friday 

4 June—9July 

1:00pm-2:00pm 

 

Term 2 Ends 

9th July  

School News 
 

Welcome to Chace and Cohen who joined the Junior Room yesterday. It is 
great to have you here! 
 
Congratulations to Sienna who gained 3rd place in the Year 5 Girls 800m 
at the Central Otago Athletic Sports held at Molyneux Park in Alexandra on 
Monday 29 March. Sienna also competed in the hurdles, sprints and high 
jump events. 
 
Congratulations to Ollie who won the Central Otago Districts Libraries  
Summer Reading and Bookmark Competition. Ollie designed one of the   
winning bookmarks.  His bookmark along with the other winning bookmarks 
have been printed and are available in all libraries for the public to see and 
use for the remainder of the year. Yesterday the Junior Room visited the   
Glenorchy Library so that Ollie could be presented with his prize. 
   
Yesterday we had two teams compete in the first Children’s Literature 
Quiz to be held in Central Otago. Well done to our Year 8 team (Nate, Jaz,    
Archer, CJ) and our Year 5 and 6 team (Ilana, Tom, Baxter, Sienna) for     
participating in this. They were asked a wide range of questions on a variety 
of literature topics. Reading is a strength of the students at Glenorchy School 
and this quiz allows keen readers the opportunity to be tangibly rewarded for 
enjoying reading. Hopefully it has also motivated and inspired them to read 
widely in preparation for next year’s quiz.   
 
Constable Wayne Park visited both our classes last week as a follow up on 
the cyber safety sessions with John Parsons. Wayne’s focus was on being a 
good citizen and what this looks like.    
 
Portfolio Books will be coming home on Wednesday 14 April. These can 
be returned to school either before the end of the term or on the first day 
back in Term 2. Please note that Term 2 begins on Tuesday 4 May. 
 

Student of the week 

 

Have a great autumn holiday break with your children. 
 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell & Gorettie 
 
 
 

Board of Trustees News 

The Glenorchy School Board of Trustees wish to advise that the recent      
casual vacancy has been filled by selection. The Board welcomes Alice     
Wilkins as the new board member. 
B.o.T Chair. 
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